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My dear Lord Mayor 
 
I write concerning the Brisbane City Council “Bicycle Infrastructure Plan”. 
 
In November 2015 you wrote (ref LM05856-2015) that this plan was “still under development”.1 
 
Priority Three Action Two of the Active Transport Strategy is stated as: "Complete planning for a 
Brisbane Bicycle Infrastructure Plan".2 This file is dated January 2013. 
 
The BCC Corporate Plan 2012/13 to 2016/17 lists one goal more emphatically as "Complete a new 
Brisbane Bicycle Infrastructure plan."3 The file is dated March 2014 and presumably refers to goals 
that were to be reached by 30 June 2017. 
 
As it is now more than six months after that date, please answer the following questions. 
 
1. Is this Brisbane Bicycle Infrastructure Plan complete? 
2. If so, where can it be found? If not, why not and when will it be ready? 
 
I look forward to your prompt response to these issues. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
28 January 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                
1 http://www.cbdbug.org.au/wp-content/uploads/1970/01/0/CBD-BUG-letter-fr-BCC-LM-BCC-Annual-report-
2014-2015-20151127.pdf 
2 https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/active_transport_strategy_2012-2026.pdf 
3 https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/corporate_plan_2012-13_to_2016-17_update.pdf 


